
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To:
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/8/2014 11:03:03 AM
Subject: Governor's Letter on Ethics Reform 

Attachments: Gov Haley Letter to House on H.3945 Ethics Reform 4.8.2014.PDF

Members of the House,

Attached is a letter from the Governor regarding H.3945, the Ethics Reform Bill. Note that a side-by-side of provisions 
relating to independent investigations is also included. A copy of this letter will also be delivered to your desks on the 
House floor today.

Thank you,

Rebecca

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561

mailto:Schimsa,%20Rebecca%20%3CRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

